
Purpose

• Receive Recommendation of 
Redistricting Advisory Committee



Redistricting Advisory Committee

• Appointed by City Council on June 
5, 2018

• Appointed to make 
recommendations to Council for 
apportioning City’s Single Member 
Council Districts 



Redistricting Advisory Committee

Randy Garbs, Chair
Louis Manuel
Tina Gibson

Russell Jones
Sapana Patel

Apurva Parikh
Dr. Mary Harrell
Bridget Yeung
Himesh Gandhi



Redistricting Advisory Committee

• After an organizational meeting 
Committee met in three open 
meetings to consider alternatives 
for apportioning districts, 
consistency with Council adopted 
guidelines



Randy Garbs, Chair 

• Committee Recommendation





Questions?


